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Good afternoon FOIA Department,
 
First off thank you very much for your past returned calls and support.
 
Attached is the current Invitation for bid for the “Railroad and Highway signs and related items”
contract along with the current pay items.
 
I would like to ideally request information from the past 2 contracts. The current contract is great
information but the information from the previous contract (if possible) would provide me with very
valuable historic information regarding pay item cost increase for the Railroad and Highway signs
and related items contract.
 
In addition I would like any other information that pertains to this contract that you can legally
provide me with. We are a new vendor to Metra so I am uncertain at this time what is available.
 
Please let me know if there is any other information that you need from me.
 
Thanks in advance for your efforts.
 

Bill Stukel
Estimator
Traffic Control & Protection
31W351 North Av
West Chicago IL  60185
630 293 0026 Office
630 878 0499 Cell
630 293 0029 Fax
 


